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Tickets
Goal: 1,100
Current sold: 370

Buy tickets at the link HERE! Tickets
will be on sale during break.

Volunteer!

 Zoom
CLICK HERE for Zoom! 

 Meeting ID: 206 819 5928

 Password: BCASZoom!

If you will be absent, please email

choralattendance@gmail.com as soon as

possible. 

MAY 15,  2024

REHEARSAL PLAN

IMPORTANT DATESWHO TO SEE:

Alec: Crew for the Riv 

Gail: End-of-year party

Ray: Dues

Tom: Tickets

Lenore: 50/50, water

June reference tracks

MAY

If you are interested in auditioning for one of
the solos within a piece, please be prepared to
sing those in rehearsal starting with our next
rehearsal. Full length solo coaching sessions will
begin before and after our next rehearsal.
CLICK HERE for the coaching schedule.

Keep an eye out for a rehearsal plan between
now and Wednesday. See you all then! :)

June rehearsal tracks
June score markings

Ride for Roswell

JUNE
5: Rehearsal at the Riviera

9: concert at the Riviera Theatre, 3:00
PM

12: annual meeting at SHHS

15: picnic!

22: Ride for Roswell

9-14: Flyer Blitz in North
Tonawanda

https://buffalochoralarts.ludus.com/index.php
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/2068195928?pwd=S2cwWG9DT1FEVk0xNHNTMXV6WGExdz09
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HxfLgfjXDQ1suSa_NTghYwWr14l7iDvs/edit?rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1hB3TPVU5jTt6tcRDw2mjKn9cTUkyZTBV/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105153586495550031815&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/o3sou82i8cbmqrnevjqq3/h?rlkey=ea8df9p28dz08ml677held0pf&dl=0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lXcR_ZCH78-M_q8YIuGxNdG9PmZMFh-6/edit


BAKERS, COOKS, AND PAPER PRODUCT PROVIDERS ARE NEEDED FOR THE RECEPTION
FOLLOWING THE OCTOBER CONCERT. SEE GAIL IF YOU CAN PROVIDE A SWEET OR

SAVORY TREAT, OR IF YOU CAN BRING PLATES, NAPKINS, CUPS, FORKS, SPOONS, AND
WATER BOTTLES. 

NOTES FROM THE
BOARD

Attendance/LOA
Thank you all for continuing to check in when you arrive at rehearsal! If
you are going to be absent for any reason -- one rehearsal or an
extended leave of absence -- please make sure you email
choralattendance@gmail.com. 

Ride for Roswell!
We  are still looking for members to join our Ride for Roswell team!
Check out the website here for more information. If you would like to
join us, our team name is the Buffalo Choral Arts Pedaling Singers! You
can ride whichever distance you are most comfortable with; we
already have people signed up for the 10-mile and 20-mile ride. If you
have additional questions, email Brian Benstead at
brian_benstead@yahoo.com

Diversity Committee
We are looking to restart our diversity committee! If you are interested
in volunteering or have questions, see Beth Anne.

End-of-Year Picnic!
Darci Cramer has kindly offered to host our end-of-year picnic! Join us
Saturday, June 15 from 2:00 PM - 10:00 PM. $15 for adults, bring a dish
to pass. Payment due to Gail by the dress rehearsal. See more
information linked here! We will also be needing volunteers to help
plan and set up -- more info coming soon!
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Crew Call!
Alec is looking for folks to help with load-in and setup for the Riv. If you
are available to help, please fill out this Google form. You can also
reach out at alect.michalski@gmail.com or (716)748-9919

https://www.rideforroswell.org/teams/
mailto:brian_benstead@yahoo.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EnOC80f6abFI86fwASDBuY8b0hlxyCDD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EnOC80f6abFI86fwASDBuY8b0hlxyCDD/view?usp=sharing
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/o76xjivchqthfbme6mwf4/h?rlkey=sc4pjun2y553kcdrps42h6azp&dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/rahm098gly9xi1lo1x7p3/h?rlkey=0lytqffww7593f2zhujfc9las&dl=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfadtGMu-ORbdj6SQSnzfksqbl_0FaZwStBJC1-GFXOCR2kaA/viewform
mailto:alect.michalski@gmail.com

